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July 1,2009 

Mr. Gary Lutin 
The Shareholder Forum, Inc. 
c/o Lutin & Company 
575 Madison Avenue - 10th Floor 
New York, NY 10022 

Dear Mr. Lutin: 

30 North LaSalle Street 
Suite 4000 

Chicago, IL 60602 
312/630-1900 

Telephone and Data Systems, Inc. has received a letter dated June 24,2009 from you, 
purporting to make a demand on the Company pursuant to Section 220 of the Delaware 
General Corporation Law on behalf of Leonard Rosenthal. We do not believe that the demand 
complies with the statute's requirements, including, without limitation, the requirements as to the 
form and manner of making a demand and for a proper purpose. Accordingly, the Company 
declines to permit the requested inspection. 

Very truly, yours, 

~c~ 
Ke~ C. GalfJ,er I 

Vice President and Corporate Secretary 
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